
Attention Lakeside Elementary Parents:  I hope this letter finds you and your 
family well.  I miss seeing our students’ faces in our halls each day!  As you know, 
Governor Wolf and his staff have determined that in order to keep us healthy, 
school will not  reopen this school year. Although this requires us to maintain a 
physical distance, please know our staff is working hard to keep our students 
and teachers connected remotely.   
 
Since we won’t see our students within our school building for the remainder of 
the year, we have developed a plan so they can retrieve their personal 
belongings from their classrooms.  Our teachers are working hard this week to 
collect and coordinate all of their students’ personal belongings into 
individualized bags.  We will be distributing these belongings via our drive thru 
parent pick-up lines, just as we did when distributing packets a few weeks ago.   
 
Please plan on picking up these belongings next week, on Tuesday or 
Wednesday, April 28 or 29, between the hours of Noon and 3PM.  In an effort to 
keep the line running smoothly, we ask that you clearly display your parent 
pickup placard on your vehicle’s visor.  If you don’t have your placard, please 
post your student’s last name on a piece of paper and display that instead.  
 
In an effort to maintain the safety of all involved, we ask that this pick-up be 
contactless.  Our helpers will be gloved and masked, and we ask that you 
please open your trunk or rear passenger window so that we can place the 
items in your vehicle without contact. Thank you in advance for cooperating 
with this request. 
 
If the dates and times do not work with your schedule, please email Mrs. Rickard 
at srickard@whsdk12.com, and alternate arrangements can be made. 


